
 

 

 
 

Weekly Programme Reminder 
 
 

This coming Monday 28 August is Drop-in afternoon as usual 
commencing at 1.00pm 

 
 

Come along if you have any tech problems we can assist you with. 
 

Commencing at 1.30pm we are running the second Android session of 
 
 

Understanding Your Smartphone 
 
 

You ask the question . . . How do I . . .? and we try to answer. 
 

The activity is designed to get the most out of your mobile phone. 
A Smartphone is smart and most of us have no idea about its potential. 

 
 

Come along for an informal chat and leave knowing more about the power of that 
little phone you hold in your hand every day. 

 
Or just come along and have a cup of tea and a chat. 

 
See you there. 

 
 

Venue: Arohanui Church 81 Middle Road Havelock North 
 

Date: Monday 28 August 2023 
 

Time: 1.00 to 3.00pm 


